
 

December 2nd, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you for your support of our Christmas Gift Bags for the Aurora Food Pantry.  As a school 

community we have made and delivered over 130 Christmas Gift Bags!  We also made a 

donation of 5 boxes with extra items to the Aurora Food Pantry.  

Your generosity will help to brighten the Christmas holidays for 

those in need.  Thank you! 

Please see the information below regarding the upcoming week at 

Holy Spirit. 

Virtue of the Month:  Hope 
 
As we recently celebrated the virtue of Justice, this month’s virtue is hope.  During the month of 

December, we encourage students to reflect on how they can maintain a positive attitude and to 

look at the bright side of situations.  We also ask them to reflect on God’s grace, to never give 

up hope.  These messages will be prevalent in our morning announcements, prayers, and within 

our classrooms throughout the month. 

 

Catholic School Council Milk & Cookies Evening at Santa’s Workshop 
 
This Wednesday, Dec. 7th, 2022 from 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm we will be celebrating our Catholic 
School Council Milk & Cookies Evening at Santa’s Workshop in our gym and library.   
 
Please note we encourage families to come together as there is no supervision for students.  
This evening we will also be collecting donations of new unwrapped toys which will be donated 
to Central York Fire Services.  For each donation, a raffle ticket will be provided to families to 
win prizes.  We ask families not to park in the Kiss and Ride Area as the Fire Truck will be 
parking there for the first hour of the event. 
 
Lastly, as there is limited parking, we ask that families walk or carpool together.   Extra parking 
will be available in the Primary Area at the back of the school.  Parking is available on the street, 
please follow the posted parking signs and we kindly ask that you do not block our neighbours 
driveways.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
St. Vincent De Paul 
 
As the holidays approach, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul helps support struggling individuals 
and families.  Please see the letter below on how you can contribute to help those in need this 
Advent season. 
 
Primary Christmas Concert:  Save the Date 
 
On Wednesday, December 21st at 12:30 pm our Kindergarten and Primary Divisions will be 
presenting our Holy Spirit Christmas Concert in the gym.  An invitation to RSVP has gone out to 
families this week.  As space in the gym is limited, we kindly ask that a maximum of two to three 



family members attend and that you RSVP before Friday, Dec. 9th, 2022.  We look forward to 
celebrating the advent season in joyous songs with our parent community! 
 
Spirit Wear:  Last Chance to Order 
 
Our Online Spirit Wear Store will remain open until Saturday for families that are interested in 

ordering.  Please visit  https://stores.inksoft.com/holy_spirit/shop/home.  This includes our 
Grade 8 students who wish to purchase a Grade 8 Grad Sweater. 
 
Student Services Presentation 

 

On January 26th, 2023 the Student Service Department will be hosting an information session 

for parents of children with exceptional needs registering for Year 1/Junior Kindergarten and will 

be entering school in September 2023.  Please see the flyer below for details. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Monday, Dec. 5th  Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek 
 

Tues. Dec. 6th  Gr. 2 Classes visit Willowdale 
Outdoor Education Center 
 

Wed. Dec. 7th  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 

 CSC Milk & Cookie Evening with 
Santa (6:00 pm - 8:30 pm) 
 

Fri. Dec. 9th  Hot Lunch:  A & W 
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